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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS,

I STRONGLY SUPPORT THE USE OF ARPA FUNDING FOR AFFORDABLE
HOUSING. THE NEED FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING IN OUR COUNTY IS GREAT-
OUR COUNTY NEEDS MORE THAN 31,000 UNITS OF AFFORDABLE HOUSING.
ANY CONTRIBUTION THAT THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MAKE WILL HELP
FAMILIES SECURE HOUSING.

SINCERELY,
GUADALUPE JASSO

mailto:gjasso@buen-vecino.org
mailto:ClerkoftheBoard@ventura.org

